
NEWSLETTER  - TERM 6: JUNE 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Peace 

 



 

 

 

 



SCHOOL NEWS 

Have you seen the latest copy of the North Cerney News?  

It contains news, an interview, jokes and a roundup on school events.  

It is a great read. Well done! 

 

NATURE QUIZ 

Well done to the children who attended the Nature Quiz. 

Well done on reaching 

the Area Final for the 

South Cotswold area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ABBEY HOME FARM VISIT 

Thank you so much to Abbey Home Farm and the Kingfisher Scheme who kindly 

welcomed Key Stage 2 on Friday 7th June. We had a brilliant time examining the 

worms in the soil, feeding the cows and bug hunting in the hedgerows 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

SPORTS DAY 

A great sports day. The rain held off. Well done for some great team spirit. The 

year 6s designed a fun obstacle course. Thank you to everyone who came to 

support. Well done to Courage for winning the sports day cup. Great teamwork. 

 



 

WREN CLASS 

Wren class have been learning how to use magnifying lenses.  

They got to explore the classroom, they really enjoyed getting a closer  

look at the globe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS  

Kingfisher class have been looking at light.  

They looked at opaque, translucent and 

transparent materials to see which made the 

best shadows. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OWL CLASS 

Owl class have been learning about light. 

They made periscopes so they could see 

around corners and above the table. They 

had to position their mirrors carefully so 

the light was reflected. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS SERVICE AND TENPIN 

On Tuesday 11th June, the Year 6s went to Gloucester Cathedral along with the Bibury Year 6s, 

to participate in a leavers service with hundreds of other Year 6's. They joined in with parading 

our North Cerney banner around the Cathedral, along with children from the other schools. This 

is always a chance to reflect on their lives so far 

and their transition onward to different schools 

coming up ahead. They also joined in with some 

hymns and were presented with a special olive-wood 

cross, all the way from Bethlehem.  

 

 

 

After the leaver's service, we went to Tenpin in Gloucester where the Year 6's enjoyed a fun 

game of bowling along with a meal. Thanks to the NCSA for funding this treat. Thanks also to 

Reverend Minns for driving us to Gloucester and back in the minibus. 



 

BRAESIDE RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

On the Braeside residential trip, the children learnt: shelter building, willow weaving, 

Survival skills and they enjoyed activities such as: Low ropes and a night by the camp 

fire. Well done everyone! It was such a lovely residential trip and everyone was praised 

for being so great. The food was lovely, everyone kept their rooms clean. Our 

instructors Stan and Dan were brilliant too. You are all super stars. 

  


